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ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

October 21,2019 

To: Terrence D. McCracken, Secretary to the Authority 

From: David M. Patton, Senior Production Engineer ~ 

Subject: Sturgeon Point Water Treatment Plant 
20-inch Cone Valves Inspection and Rehabilitation 
ECWA Project No. 201900178 

On August 14, 2019 the Authority advertised for bids for the above referenced contract. One bid 
from Ross Valve Manufacturing Co., Inc. in the amount of $140,000.00 was received and 
opened on September 10, 2019. 

The contract specified inspection and rehabilitation of 2 cone valves with the allowance amount 
of $10,000.00. The bid price from Ross was $65,000 per valve, with a total (including the 
allowance) of $140,000.00. 

The Production Department estimate was $25,000.00 per valve for a total of $50,000.00. This 
estimate was based on past repairs of 5 out of existing 7 cone valves. The repairs were done 
between 2013 and 2015 and the average amount per valve was $13,100.00 

Therefore, the Production Department recommends to reject the bid from Ross Valve 
Manufacturing Co., Inc. and proceed with cone valve repairs using the Authority forces 
(Maintenance Unit). 

DMP:jmf 
Attachments 
cc: R.Stoll 

L.Lester 
SPW A-897-190 1-1-186 
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